
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS 

NOTICES WERE PLACED AT AUS SETTLEMENT OFFICE AND IN THE LOACTION. 

NEWS PAPER IN CONFIDANDE IN THE 7 MARCH 2024 

                                                                    27 MARCH 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


